
 
 

Delaware Township Board Meeting 

February 24, 2022– 5:30pm 

  
Those in attendance were as follows: 

 

Rick Fain                 Board President         

Marilyn Schenkel  Board Secretary 

Debbie Driskell Township Trustee 

 

 

Item 1- Call Meeting to Order 

Rick Fain at 5:45 pm called the meeting to order and The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

Item 2 –Minutes-  

Rick Fain made a motion to accept the minutes from the January 4, 2022 meeting and Marilyn Schenkel seconded it.  The motion passed. 

 

Item 3 – Encumbrances 

Debbie Driskell presented the encumbrances for 2022.  Marilyn Schenkel made a motion to approve the requested encumbrances and Rick Fain 

seconded the motion. 

 

Item 4 – 2021 Budget Report 

Debbie Driskell presented the budget report for 2021.  Debbie noted that there was 14% left from the 2021 budget and a portion will go in the Rainy 

Day Fund.  No action was needed. 

 

Item 5- 2021 Trustee’s Annual Report 

Rick Fain moved to accept option #1 for the Trustee’s Annual Report. Marilyn Schenkel seconded the motion. 

 

Item 6 – Old Business 

None 

 

Item 7- New Business 

None 

 

Item 8 – Adjourn 

Marilyn Schenkel motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:10 pm. Rick Fain seconded it and the motion passed unanimously. 

 

 

Submitted by Marilyn Schenkel, Board Secretary ____________________________ 

 

 

Rick Fain, Board President ______________________ 

 

Ed Pierce, Board Member__________________________ 

 

Debbie Driskell, Township Trustee___________________ 

 


